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NACM Conference Development Sub-Committee 
Tuesday, April 13, 2021 – 2:00 PM ET 

 
Present:  Kathy Griffin (chair), T.J. BeMent (NACM President), Edwin Bell 
(NCSC), Erin Carr (NCSC), Jeff Chapple, Sarah Brown Clark, Kinsley Craig, Jude 
Del Preore (NCSC), Janet Cornell, Mark Dalton, Val Gardner (NCSC), Pete Kiefer, 
BM King, Greg Lambard, Rick Pierce, Roger Rand, Carlene Redmond, Elizabeth 
Stephenson, Kris Thompson and Angie VanSchoick 
 
2021 Mid-Year Conference / Webinar Series 
 
The webinar series are ongoing and have had great success with the first two with 
two remaining, April and May; 
 

• April 22nd in partnership with JTC and CITOC, Why Would You Want To Go 
Back  

• May 20th – Core Session, Purposes of Courts – The Challenges 
 
Each webinar will be two parts, both complimentary to members, and the second 
session will be an interactive discussion open to members only.  Non-members 
will be charged a nominal fee for the first session on each date. 
 
2021 Annual Conference  
 
Kathy indicated that the Board has voted and NACM is moving forward with an in-
person conference.  Due to current public health guidelines, registration will be 
limited. The current guidelines are a maximum capacity of 230.  There is the 
potential that California could open that to more in the middle of June.  If that 
happens, NACM will increase capacity as long as social distancing, state 
guidelines and hotel mandates are met.  Because of the limited capacity, we will 
also be offering a live streamed event as well.  Registration prices of both are still 
being worked out by the Board at this point.  Be on the lookout for an email blast 
to go out around the first week of May opening registration on a first come first 
serve basis. 
 
 

http://www.nacmnet.org/


Jude and Kathy have completed the draft agenda and are contacting speakers.  
Currently there will be two plenaries and breakout sessions of three.  In addition 
we will have the usual receptions, social events and the Fun Run/Walk. 
 
Val, Jude and Kathy answered all questions regarding the logistics of moving 
ahead. 
 
Other Business 
 
NACM Board members on the call highlighted their respective committees.   
 
Next Meeting – Tuesday, May 11th at 2:00 p.m., E.T. 


